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21st ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – June 18, 2014 

10:00 am – MacLaurin Building D110 

 

The twenty-first Annual General Meeting of the UVRA was held June 18, 2014, in Room D110 of the 

MacLaurin Building.  Approximately 30 members attended with David Docherty, President, in the 

Chair. 

 

David Docherty opened the meeting by welcoming those attending, and requesting a moment of silence 

for our deceased members. 

 

1. Approval of Agenda.  The agenda was approved as circulated. 

(P.Liddell/I.Dawson) 

  Carried 

 

2. Minutes of the 2014 Annual General Meeting 

       Motion:  The Minutes of the 2014 AGM be accepted as circulated. 

  (
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 Thanked Isobel Dawson for her support of the UVRA.  She has been a faithful member and 

has made terrific contributions. 

 Thanks to Mel Klassen for his work as our tech person and also for his work as editor and 

producer of our newsletter. 

 Mentioned the passing of Sharon Crumly who had worked very hard for the Association and 

will be sorely missed. 

 There are vacancies on the Board and David request volunteers to fill these position. 

 

 Motion:   “That the Report be accepted.” (D. Docherty/L.Holizki) 

        Carried 

 

4.2  Treasurer’s Report – Rashna Charanie 

 

The Treasurer submitted the Treasurer’s Annual Report for 2013/14. 

   Motion:   “That the 2013/2014 Report be accepted.” 

     (R.Charania/J.Pearce) Carried 

 

      4.3 Benefits Committee Report – Peter Liddell 

 

Renewal of Johnson’s contract will be in September.  Lois Jones continues to take an interest 

and will continue to do so.  Peter thanked the Committee 

 

Someone in attendance said they needed help making a comparison between Pacific Blue Cross 

and Johnson Inc.  Peter directed them to the UVRA website for this information. 

   Motion:  “That the Report be accepted.” (P.Liddell/R/Charania) 

      Carried 

 

      4.4 Communications – Mel Klassen 

 A verbal report was given. 

 

      4.5  Events Committee – Betty Miller 

Betty went over some of the problems that she had encountered as Chair of the Events 

Committee and made some suggestions for improvement. 

  

Motion:  “That the Report be accepted.” (B.Miller/I.Dawson) 

      Carried 

 

 

 

 

 






